American Legion Cross Bayou Post 252
11433 Park Blvd
Seminole, Florida 33772

15 January 2024

To: Department of Florida
Attn: Bruce Comer, Adjutant

Subject: Endorsement of Bonnie Fisher for 16" District Commander

At a regularly scheduled meeting, held on January 15, 2024, the membership of American Legion Cross
Bayou Post 252 assembled and unanimously approved Bonnie Fisher, Member #204779298, for
endorsement to the high office of 16" District Commander, Department of Florida for the 2023-2024
administrative year.

Bonnie earned her eligibility for the American Legion by enlisting in the United States Air Force and
served as a medic from May 1987 to June 2000. After her time in the Military, she continued her
Education in Computer Network Administration, and Skin Care Specialist (Esthetician) and became
Licensed in the State of Florida.

Bonnie Fisher has been a member of American Legion Post 252 for 11 years. She is also involved with the
American Legion Riders. Bonnie has served as Post Historian, Post Finance Officer, Post 2" Vice
Commander, Post Commander, is currently 16t District 2" Vice Commander, Post 252 Executive Board
Member, National Legislative Committee.

In addition, Bonnie has completed the Florida American Legion Institute course (Basic Training), and the
Florida American Legion College.

Bonnie Is a Passionate Legionnaire, her passion for the American Legion and dedication makes her a
prime candidate. It is with honor that Post 252 proudly endorses Bonnie Fisher for the High Office of the
16™ District Commander.
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E;Jce Oneill, Commander Maria Stafford, Adjutapt




